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INTRODUCTIONS

Mr. Adams, Chairman of the Region H Water Planning Group, called the meeting to order and welcomed the legislators, county judges, legislative staff, and other special guests who were in attendance.  He also welcomed the Region H planning group members and representatives from other regional planning groups.  Mr. Adams explained that the purpose of the meeting was to provide community leaders with a briefing regarding the Region H Water Plan and the group’s associated legislative and policy recommendations and that no official actions would be taken.

SUMMARY PRESENTATION OF REGION H WATER PLAN

Mr. Taylor stated that the Region H Water Plan had been a collaborative effort between Brown & Root Services/Turner Collie & Braden Incorporated, LBG-Guyton and Ekistics Corporation.  He distributed a handout entitled the “Region H Draft Water Plan Legislative Briefing” and the “Executive Summary of the Region H Water Plan” to all in attendance.

He presented a computer graphics presentation on the Region H Water Plan with a detailed narrative.

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS

Mr. Adams entertained questions from the audience.  

Ms. Linda Shead, representing the Galveston Bay Foundation, thanked the members of the Region H Water Planning Group for all that they have done to protect Galveston Bay and other sensitive environmental areas in the Region H Water Plan.

CHAIRMAN’S COMMENTS

Mr. Adams stated that it was his hope that the legislators would seriously consider the legislative recommendations in the distributed material.  He welcomed any written or verbal comments.  He also thanked everyone for attending.

MEETING ADJOURNED  
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